
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 9:42 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Adam Shimer <Adam.Shimer@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure  
  
Hi Steve-  
 
On March 31, the City accepted a gift from JP Morgan Chase that included the use of a conference room 
in their office at 21 N. Clark Street. In addition to the use of its conference room, Chase also provided 
audio-visual technical services and coffee. The meeting took place from 10:30am-noon and included 
about 15 City employees attending in-person and 15 over Zoom.  
 
 
Best wishes,  
Samir  
 
--- 
Samir Mayekar 
Deputy Mayor 
Economic and Neighborhood Development 
City of Chicago 
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